
Lane closures on  
Bridge Street
From early September until mid October, there will be 
lane closures on Bridge Street in Bulleen to allow crews 
to safely carry out works on the North East Link on  
and off ramps.
Access to residences and businesses will remain open.  

If you plan to travel during this period, we recommend allowing extra 
time for your journey. Check the VicRoads and North East Link  
websites for more information on traffic disruptions. 

Local businesses are  
open, and we encourage 
you to continue to support 
them before, during and 
after these works.
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Weekend lane closures:
September 6-9, 13-16 and 20-23
October 4-7 and 11-13

Weekday lane closures:  
September 23-27

Lane closures will take place between 8pm on Friday and 6am on Monday. Delays of up to 20 minutes are expected during these times.

Lane closures will take place between 6am on Monday and 6am on Friday. Delays of up to 10 minutes are expected during these times.


